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June 30, 2024 

Notice of Discontinued of Link Line Service 

 

We wanted to take this opportunity to inform you that our Link Line Service, which provides 

telephone access to account balance information and other services, will be discontinued as of 

August 1, 2024. We have found that most of our customers are using online and mobile banking, 

rather than telephone banking, to meet their banking needs. 

What you need to know about the discontinuance of Link Line: 

• You will be able to use the Link Line service until July 31, 2024.  

• We recommend contacting us prior to July 31, 2024, to learn how to access your bank 

account information using mobile or online banking, if you have not already done so. 

 

We appreciate your understanding. For questions and concerns, please contact our customer 

service representatives at 877-663-8648 if you have any questions. 
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